| oppose HB2021 and all of the amendments that come with it but | specifically oppose the public blind siding that is occurring this
session. Sneaking in an amendment that's not been made available to the general public is anything but transparent. Stacking the
deck with proponents and allowing unequal access is anything but equitable. It's dirty politics that only seeks to foster the
urban/rural divide. Oregonians deserve better conduct from their legislative body. They deserve transparency and equal access.
Shame on you for conducting the people's business in such a manner.



